
 

 

Year Three Newsletter Summer One 

          

Dear Year Three Parents and Carers, 

We hope you have all had a restful break and enjoyed the Easter holiday. We are 

very excited to be back at school and to begin our new topic of Angry Earth!  As 

part of this topic we will be developing our geography skills and learning all about 

the Earth’s natural disasters and why they happen. In English we will be writing 

newspaper articles about the famous eruption of Mount Vesuvius in Pompeii, 

whilst in science we will be exploring and investigating different types of rocks. We 

are continuing to learn about fractions in maths before moving on to learning to 

tell the time on analogue and digital clocks. We encourage children to try and 

regularly tell the time at home so that they can become more fluent, any practise 

will be of great help.   

By the end of Year Three, your child needs to know their 2x, 3x, 4x, 5x, 8x and 

10x tables off by heart so please help us by continuing to practise them alongside 

completing their fortnightly learn by heart tasks to follow up learning we have 

been doing in class.  

As the weather improves, we will aim to have both our PE lessons each week 

outdoors so please could you ensure your child wears outdoor clothing for both 

their allotted PE days (Tuesdays and Thursdays). This halfterm the children will be 

learning how to play rounders and will be developing their athletic skills in 

preparation for sports day.  

As this a short half term we will be continuing our topic after the half-term holiday 

for 2 weeks, working towards our Angry Earth assembly on Friday 14th June. 

Further details about this assembly will follow.  

The whole school will be having class photographs on Thursday 23rd May. Please 

can children come in their school uniform on that day.  

If you have any questions or concerns at any time, please do not hesitate to 

contact us. 

Kind regards, 

Miss Fletcher and Mr Breeze 


